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URGENT NOTICE

Dear Parents/Carers

EARLY CLOSURE OF SCHOOL —1.30pm FRIDAY 24 MAY 2019

| am sure you will all be aware of the RADIO 1 BIG WEEKEND event taking place in Stewart Park over the
weekend of Friday 24 May to Sunday 26 May 2019.

Due to the many road closures around Stewart Park and the school site, it has been agreed with Transport
Section that all children need to be bused home early on Friday 24 May. This is to ensure that all buses
leave school before the road closures cause traffic problems and that all pupils are home safely within a

reasonable time.
Transport will leave school from 1.30pm on this day, however, due to all the road closures the buses will
not be following their normal routes. We are unable to give an estimated time that your child would be

dropped off at home but would request that there is an adult in the home from 1.30pm to receive your child.

If you have any problems or queries regarding this arrangement, please ring school and speak with me so

that school can hopefully make alternative arrangements to get your child home.

| apologise for any inconvenience that this early finish may cause.

School re-opens on Tuesday 04 June 2019 (as Monday 03 June 2019 is a Professional Development Day).

Yours sincerely
Dennis Ley
Headteacher



